
 

 

        
 

    
NEWSLETTER NO 11  SCHOOL YEAR 2015—

2016 

JULY 2016 

Nursery Pedal Push 
 
Thank you for your generosity on 
our  Nursery Pedal Push.  
Approximately £1140.00 was 
raised.  Donations will be sent to St Clare’s 
Hospice and the remainder will be used 
towards Nursery funds. 

HOLIDAYS 
 
School closes for the summer 
holidays at 3.30pm on 
Wednesday 20th July and re-
opens  
for the children at 8.50 am on  

 
We give our very best wishes to all of our Year 6 children who will be leaving 
us at the end of the term.  They have been a credit to our school and a  
delight to teach.  We are sure they will continue to excel and be of great 
credit to their new schools. 

Once again, we have enjoyed a fantastic year with all of our pupils.  We 
would like to wish you a very good summer. 

STAFF 
 
Mr Smith is retiring at the end of the summer term.  He has worked at Mortimer Primary School for 25 
years.  We will all miss him and wish him well in his well earned retirement. 
 
Mrs Mackay returns to work in September following her maternity leave. 

OFFICE HOURS 
Please note office opening hours are 8.30am—4.30pm Monday - Thursday   8.30am—4.00pm Friday 

Year 6 Leavers Disco 
 
Monday 18th July 6pm to 7.30pm 

SCHOOL MEALS 
 
The price of dinner money remains the same  
£2.10 per day  -  £10.50 per week.    
All children in Key Stage 1 will be eligible for a Free 
School Meal.  
Dinner money should be paid on the first day of 
each week. 

MILK MONEY 
 
Milk money of £9.10 per term is due 
on the first week back in  September. 
This must be paid during the first week so that 
the numbers can be changed with the dairy. 
 
Children who are eligible for free school meals 
through receipt of benefits are not required to 
pay for milk. 
 
Thank you. 
  



 

 

CHILDREN’S RAFFLE 

Paint Set Yellow 296 AD84 CK57 Honor 2JG 

Jumbo Racket Set Green 314 AL2V DL5C Ryan 1KL 

Giant Hover Disc Green 122 AL2V DL5C Joseph 4PS 

Sketch & Draw Twistables Green 443 AL2V DL5C Kate 4RS 

Water Bombs Green 22 AL2V DL5C Sam 2JG 

Water Bombs (Balls) Pink 470 AC 817451 Grace 4HA 

Super Flyer Green 200 AL2V DL5C Lewis 2JG 

Dough Farmyard Blue 72 AB8D 2K57 Luca RGB 

Cross Stitch Pink 120 AC 785655 Abigail 3RF 

Hi-Bounce White 335 AD1E NK57 Yasmin 5MS 

3 Soft Balls Pink 696 AC 817451 Kitty 6AS 

Light  Up Hopper Blue 154 AB8D 2K57 Evie RGB 

Ball Catcher Blue 231 AB8D 2K57 Braden RMP 

Cow Popper Yellow 346 AD84 CK57 Jake 4HA 

Flying UFO Green 272 AL2V DL5C Dominic 4PS 

Art Jar White 435 AD1E NK57 Ali 2JG 

Roll-A-Shot Green 165 AL2V DL5C Harry 5MS 

Finally I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support 
throughout the year.  I hope you and your children enjoy the summer break and I look 
forward to seeing you all in September. 

SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
 
We would like to thank you all for the continued support with the 
voucher appeal.  We are pleased to say a large amount of vouchers 
were collected which will benefit the children greatly. 

PTA FUNERAMA 2016 
 
A grand total of £1400.00 was raised at our Funerama 
recently held.  The PTA would like to thank everyone 
who helped throughout the day and for all those who 
made kind donations.  Your continued support is 
greatly appreciated.  The PTA have subsidised school 
visits and contributed towards the cost of pantomimes 
and other events held in school which have benefitted 
the children. 

G.S. Seagrove—Head Teacher 

 

BRING YOUR 
BEAR DAY  
 
Thank you for your 
generosity on our Bring Your Bear 
Day. £345.00  was raised for 
Medical Action Research into  
childhood illnesses.  



 

 

 
 
 


